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MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY 16TH MAY 2024 
 
Present 
 
Cllr W Delf (Chair) 
Cllr S Thubron (Vice Chair) 
Cllr P Cardwell 
Cllr H Grant  
 
Cllr K Foster (North Yorkshire Council) 
 
B Jones (Clerk)  
 
2 Members of the Public 
 
The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

 
1.1.24  Chair’s Annual Report 

 
Cllrs introduced themselves to the public. 
 
Cllr Delf advised the annual report was distributed to residents prior to the meeting. 
 

  One resident queried the uplift on the precept when delivering the report and was advised to 
come to the meetings and can see where the money is spent and used for.  
 
Cllr Delf advised the public are welcome to every meeting.  
 

2.1.24  Treasure’s Annual Report 
 
The Clerk advised the Parish Councils financial position is positive.  
 
The Parishes closing balance as at 31st March 2024 is £3931.84, this includes a grant of £300 
from North Yorkshire Council for a new noticeboard.  
 
The precept has been paid for 2024/2025 at £3400. 
 
It was duly Proposed, and Seconded that Cllrs accepted the Annual Governance audit. 
 

   
3.1.23  Matters from the electorate  

 
A member of the public asked for clarification on the situation regarding the footpath in Sleegill. 
It was advised this will be addressed in Cllr Foster’s report.  
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A member of the public advised they reported an issue with some lighting to North Yorkshire 
Council and had no response in 6 weeks. They then contacted Cllr Foster and the issue with 
resolved within two days.  
 
Cllr Foster reiterated to initially report issue to North Yorkshire Council directly. After 6 weeks, if 
there is no response or action to then contact him to follow up.  
 
A member of the public advised they have contacted the Daykin Trust regarding a fallen tree in 
Sleegill.  

 
 
4.1.24  Close  

 
As there was no further business the meeting closed at 6.54pm. 
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